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From: Paul Kulwinski
Sent: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 9:37 AM
To: Patricia J. Britt
Cc: Allan Dreyer; Rochelle Long; Leah Short
Subject: This is Our First Rodeo 8840831 D-3-3A

Clerk BriƩ 

Reaching out for a quick push on this one.  We just got the permit fee from this permit holder for their D-3-3A 
permit and were going to send you the official noƟce on it, but my understanding is that they are really 
wanƟng to open up ASAP.  I guess this is a new Dolly Parton themed bar on 4th street? Here you were 
previously noƟfied about the D-1-2 (beer and wine) permit that the city didn’t object to.  I’m assuming they’d 
not object to the D-3-3A either but if you can quickly confirm that I’d be able to wrap up our review.   

Thanks for your review on this. 

Paul Kulwinski 
Director of Licensing 
Ohio Department of Commerce  
Division of Liquor Control  
6606 Tussing Road, Reynoldsburg, Ohio 43068 
Web: com.ohio.gov/liqr 

PromoƟng prosperity by protecƟng what maƩers most. 

Email to and from the Ohio Department of Commerce is open to public inspecƟon under Ohio's public record law. 
Unless a legal exempƟon applies, this message and any response to it will be released if requested.  The State of Ohio is 
an Equal Opportunity Employer and Provider of ADA Services. 

Got QuesƟons?  Visit com.ohio.gov/ineedhelp for answers 
Ready to Apply? Go to com.ohio.gov/getstarted and select the applicable tab 
Looking for InformaƟon? Search our databases at com.ohio.gov/findapermitholder 
Who to contact. Learn more at com.ohio.gov/whodoeswhat  
Don’t miss out!  Sign-up for our emails at com.ohio.gov/stayinformed 

******************************************************************************************* 

#8840831.  New License Application, D3 D3A.  This is Our First Rodeo LLC, 2038 West 4th St. (Ward 3).




